
MASSES NEXT SUNDAY 
RED CLIFFS: 10.00 am 

(Irymple: 8.30 am) 
(Mildura: Sat.  6.00 pm Sun. 5.00 pm) 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday:  9.30am  (Scriptures) 
Tuesday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
Wednesday:  9.30am (Scriptures) 
Thursday:  9.30am(Scriptures) 
Friday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
Saturday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
  

RECENT DEATH:   
 

SICK:  Donald Lewis, Fr Frank Madden, 
Giroloma Napoli, Gay Goggin, Pam 
Treeby, Maria Cua,  Bill Ackland,  
Denise Henderson, Vince Manno,  
Henry Chung 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday Sep 14:  Red Cliffs Community 
Aged Care—prayers at 1.30pm.  All 
welcome.  
Sunday Oct 11:  Feast of Our Lady of 
the Rosary.  Mass commences at 1pm.   

PARISH RECEIPTS 

PRESBYTERY:  $220.30 
SACRIFICIAL GIVING: $498.95 
TRADING TABLE:  $230.00 
BCSF:  $177.60 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 
Sunday, 20th September 2015 

CHURCH CLEANING:  Volunteers  
COUNT TEAM: L Grivec 
LEADER:  D Eagle 
READER 1:   J Vines 
READER 2:   Volunteer 
LAY MINISTERS:  L Bugno, J Cameron, 
C Cavallaro  
OFFERTORY:  N Orr 
ALTAR SERVERS: Tyson, Tiarna, Con-
nie & Samuel Zara   
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS:  Linda Janson 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  K Hawkes  

ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEKEND 
Sunday, 13th September 2015 

CHURCH CLEANING: J & T Lewis, B 
Gardner 
COUNT TEAM: L Grivec 
LEADER:  B or J Divola 
READER 1:  C Markham 
READER 2:  B Pollock 
LAY MINISTERS:  B Antonie, B Bell,   
G Brizzi  
OFFERTORY: Lewis family 
ALTAR SERVERS: Jacqulyn Bell, Ja-
mieson Howard, Bethany Williams Mad-
dison Follett 
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS: Linda Janson 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  K Hawkes  

ST JOSEPH’S RED CLIFFS 

(St Joseph the Worker) 
 

NEWSHEET 2015: No.  36 
Presbytery: 5024-1966 

Carmel Russo: 5021 2872 
Marianna Cavallaro: 5025-7473 

  

Our Parish School 

St Joseph’s Primary School 

Principal: Mark Gibson 5024 1654 

FESTA OF OUR LADY 
If anyone is interested in having a 

stall to sell their wares at this years 
festa, they need to let either  

Marianna or Chris know by calling 
0419860247 or 0488377844 no later 

than Sun 27 Sept. 

Laudato Si': On the Care of Our Com-
mon Home 

Pope Francis' Encyclical Laudato Si': On 
the Care for Our Common Home is a call 
for global action as well as an appeal for 
deep inner conversion. He points to nu-
merous ways world organisations, nations 
and communities must move forward and 
the way individuals -- believers and peo-
ple of good will -- should see, think, feel 
and act. 
Protect biodiversity, especially wild for-
ests, wetlands, coastal areas, mangrove 
swamps.  
(Par 39) 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:   20th September, 2015 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B 

First Reading:  Wis 2:12, 17-20    
Resp Psalm: Ps 53:3-6, 8. R. v. 6    
Response:  The Lord upholds my life. 
Second Reading: James 3:16-4:3 
Gospel: Mk 9:30-37 

INDEPENDENT LIVING UNIT— 
RED CLIFFS 

St Vincent Care wishes to announce that a 
two bedroom unit has now become availa-
ble—suitable for a married couple.  Condi-
tions apply.  Contact Fr Peter Bramsen 5021 
1393. 

ONLINE DIOCESAN TRAINING COURSE 
ABOUT SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND 

VULNERABLE ADULTS 
If you have a particular role in the parish, you 
may be contacted about providing your email 
address for the purpose of completing an online 
training course to be distributed by the Dioce-
san Professional Standards office. The training 
relates to two diocesan documents: 
“Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults” 
and “Code of Conduct for Caring for Children”. 
The training aims to ensure that all those who 
work with children and persons in positions of 
responsibility in our parishes have read and 
understand the documents.  

CHILD PROTECTION SUNDAY- 
13TH SEPTEMBER 

In the context of Child Protection Sunday we 
are provided with an opportunity to reflect on 
the worlds of Pope Francis who in a letter 
wrote on 2 February 2015 to the Presidents of 
the Episcopal Conferences and Superiors of 
Religious Institutes he stated that “Families 
need to know that the Church is making eve-
ry effort to protect their children.  They 
should also know that they have every right 
to turn to the Church with full confidence , 
for it is a safe and secure home.” 
What part do we play in this ‘shared respon-
sibility’ of working to ensure the Church is a 
safe and secure community?  In the Australi-
an context through Child Protection Week 
and in particular this Sunday we are asked to 
be someone who listens to children, some-
one who will start a conversation with chil-
dren and if needed, be that someone whom 
children will turn to when in need. 

Ballarat Clergy Support Fund 
Collection for Sick and Retired 

Priests 
Last year our parish contributed 
$265.00 to this collection, which 
raised nearly $67,000 throughout the 

Diocese.  The collection in our parish this year 
has raised $177.60 to date.  The Ballarat Clergy 
Support Fund relies on your generosity to ena-
ble it to continue supporting our sick and retired 
priests.  You are still able to contribute, by us-
ing the special envelope provided, or in an en-
velope marked “Ballarat Clergy Support Fund”. 

A credit card facility is available for your 
convenience, and contributions over $2.00 

are tax-deductible. 
CARING FOR THOSE WHO  CARED FOR US –  

THE CHURCH COMMUNITY’S RESPONSIBILITY 


